
I oppose this extremely antidemocratic, dangerous and unnecessary bill. 

 

People need to be able to freely express their opinions and feelings about the impact that 

business and corporate practices might have on them and their quality of life such as fracking. 

 

It is outrageous that only 12 opponents will be allowed to present oral testimony on April 24th, 

whereas proponent testimony is not limited. 

 

Oil and gas companies gain large profits off the privatized natural environment. Private citizens 

should be able to protest harmful impact of same companies.  

 

We need to develop, now, alternative energies that have less egregiously toxic effect and that are 

more benign towards the private land of private citizens such as solar and wind. 

 

The state government should benefit all citizens. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

Madonna Brock 

 


